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Date:    March 27, 2018 
 
To:  Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Common Sense Initiative Office of Ohio Lt. Governor Mary Taylor 
 
From:  Becky Phillips, Administrative Rules Coordinator 
 
Re:  Memorandum of Response to Common Sense Initiative Office 

Review of Rule 5123:2-17-03 
 

 
 
Thank you for reviewing rule 5123:2-17-03 (Abuser Registry).   The Department will 
proceed to file the rule with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

ACTION: Original DATE: 03/29/2018 10:23 AM
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